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TOWN OF FREETOWN o .a . cululta
PLANNING BOARD s

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with the Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 40A Section 9, you are
hereby notified of a public hearing.

The Freetown Planning Board will hold a hearing on Tuesday March 8, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., to
review a Form C Definitive Subdivision as follows:

Submitted by: Charles Spiliotis / Freetown East PV |, LLC

Property owner: David Megna / Capital Funding Services LLC
Represented by: Sarah Ebaugh / Vanasse Hangen Brustlin, Inc.
Scope of Work: The applicant proposes a two-lot subdivision.

Location: 0 Locust Street and 0 George D. Williams Lot, Freetown
Map 206 Lots 49.01 & 43.0

This meeting will be held at the Police Station Community Room, 15 Memorial Drive, East
Freetown, MA 02717.

All persons, parties, or corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in relation
thereto.

Keven V. Desmarais, Chairman
Freetown Planning Board



